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• Teachers are preparing for parent-teacher conferences set for 

October 21
st
 and 22

nd
.  Conferences will be held through phone 

conferences and or Google Meet.  Teachers will be reviewing the 

first trimester interim reports and the IRIP (Individual Reading 

Improvement Plans) for students in grades kindergarten through 

fourth grade.  Our goal is to have 100% attendance at the parent 

teacher conferences. 

• We have completed the requirement set by MDE to test all students 

within the first six weeks of school.  Teachers will also review the 

results with the parents at conferences next week. 

• We currently have 106 on full remote learning option and 301 

attending school face to face.  Students have been working very 

hard and are adjusting well to the new learning environment.   

• Teachers worked with Lynn Fleck, ISD Literacy Coach, this past 

week reviewing the ELA data for the IRIPs.  The MTSS program 

model has been modified to reflect the phase four return to school 

plan.  We continue to adjust the interventions based on the 

resources available.   

• All staff will be trained in the ALICE program on October 30, 2020 

for the PD planned for that afternoon.   

• Our GSRP program is almost full with 15 enrolled.  We have one 

slot available.  We are hoping the enrollment will soon increase for 

our half day morning tuition based program. 

 

Thank you again for your support!  We truly appreciate your 

dedication to our district! 


